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This week’s newsletter will be a photograph edition. It has been a busy week in school. The Kestrel and Woodland 

classes went to Frieth School for their first rehearsal for the Garsington Opera ‘Big Sing’. The Big Sing will be on 

Friday 6th July at Garsington Opera on the Wormsley Estate. There will be another group practice which will be held 

at Holy Trinity School in Marlow later this month. 

The children will be performing songs from ‘The Magic Flute.’ Our Ibstone pupils were enthusiastic as they learned 

about the characters from the opera and the story told through the songs. The workshop was run by the creative 

director, a composer and a singer so the children benefitted from very talented professional tuition.  

The children have been paid two compliments this week. Firstly from the Garsington professionals who found our 

children exemplary and delightful. The second compliment came from our lead football coach who said that all his 

coaches had voted our children the best to work with! 

The Ladybird class had fun being the only class in school for a large part of the day! The children were very occupied 

hunting for mini-beasts and looking up information about the creatures which they found. We have some baby 

caterpillars for the children to watch as they grow and develop. The children are very keen to see what will happen 

next. 
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Thank you for coming to collect and deliver your child and for your support for Sports Day. We were very lucky with 

the weather as hot days can be very uncomfortable for the children. We hope you enjoy the photographs of the 

event. We shared the winners and their house points in assembly this afternoon. Well done to all the children. 

We would just like to remind you that next Friday, 15th June, the school will be closed to pupils as we have an Inset 

Day for the teachers.       

Thank you for your support.                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Ruth Goddard 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Headteacher Awards 

 

 

Sports’ Day Winners 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

House Point Certificate 

 
Diary Dates 

New or amended dates inBOLD 

Date Occasion Who? 

 June 2018  

9th June PTA Camping All 

14th June Reserve sports Day All 

15th June INSET Day All 

25th June E-Safety for pupils 1-2pm and parents 2-3pm All 

28th June Garsington Opera at Holy Trinity School Woodland and Kestrel 

 July 2018  

3rd July Transition Day All 

6th July  The Big Sing at Wormsley All 

9th July School Reports All 

12th July School Trip – details to follow All 

20th July Kites Summer Disco 3.15-4.30pm All 

24th July Summer Celebration Service 9.30am All 

24th July EOT 1.30pm All 

30th July Kites Holiday Club Starts All 

 


